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Milan Hauber, Luxembourg Funds Partner and Maddalena Bonamini-Leitner, Luxembourg Funds
associate, will be attending the LPEA Seminar in Frankfurt. This event will bring together the

German and Luxembourg PE & VC communities to discuss industry trends and explore synergies
between the two markets.

Milan will join a panel to discuss Pragmatic exchange on pain points and solutions.

Please contact us if you would like to connect at the event.



